
From: Barbara Dohmann KC  

Sent: 25 October 2024 12:05 

To: Planning; Liam Vincent  

Subject: Application ref 2024/4305/T 

 

Dear Mr Vincent, dear Planning Committee and Supporting Communities 

Directorate, 

 

In light of the support submission from A and L Potter yesterday I need to 

write again, the Council must not be caused to proceed on the wrong basis as 

to the facts: 

The Cypress tree in the rear garden at 40 Frognal does not impact on gardens 

at 44 or 46 Frognal (too far away), it produces no blight in any garden 

whatsoever, it has not damaged any other trees nor caused any dead 

branches, there is no danger to life or property connected to this tree. The 

Council will note that neither the applicant nor the Potters made any such 

suggestion during  their comprehensive prior submissions regarding the 9 July 

2024 application to for felling 1 and reducing 3 trees (ref 2024/2757/T) at 40 

Frognal. 

 

The Potters who are driving this application have a large garden at 42 Frognal 

with ample sunshine (see attached photo: there is no blight). Their wish 

never to have any shade from any trees next door must not allow the very 

serious diminution of the last remaining evergreen habitat for wild life, nor of 

the precious tree cover in a Conservation Area enjoyed by all the nearby 

residents of Frognal and Netherhall Gardens. They have not addressed these 

points at all. 

 

With my best regards, 

Barbara Dohmann  

 



Barbara Dohmann KC 

Blackstone Chambers 
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